[image: image1]
[image: image1]

Monday, 16 September 2019
Dear parents and carers,

With a push this year on reading and vocabulary, we would like to work as a team to support your child/children in making progress thought-out this next academic year. Please join us after school tomorrow (Tuesday 17th September 2019) to see our new homework layout as well as understand how this will help your child inside the classroom. We will be here to answer any questions or queries you or your child may have. 

Many Thanks

Mrs A Green

Mrs L Connolly 

Mrs E Holleley
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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